
  
  
  
  

  Postponement of Submission of listed Companies Annual Reports  

  March 30, 2020  

In light of the Jordan Securities Commission’s (JSC) decision to suspend the filing of disclosures of
entities subject to its supervision until further notice, which came in light of the conditions that the
Kingdom is passing through due to measures taken to confront the spread of Coronavirus, the
Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) decided to postpone the deadline of listed companies submission of
their annual reports to it until further notice. The annual report of listed company includes the report of
its board of directors, its audited financial statements, and its auditor's report. The submission
deadline specified in legislations was due on 31/3/2020. The new deadline will be announced as
soon as it is decided by the JSC.
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